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SUMMARY 
 
There is a typographical error in the recommendation of item 10.6 in the business paper. The preferred option for 
Cremorne Plaza is listed as 1A, it should have be 2A; and Langley Place is listed as 2A, it should have be 1A. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Original Recommendation 
 
1. THAT Council notes the outcome of the community consultation undertaken for the 
concept designs for Cremorne Plaza and Langley Place. 
2. THAT Council endorse the amended concept design Option 1A for Cremorne Plaza 
to proceed to detailed design and documentation for future construction. 
3. THAT Council endorses the amended preferred concept design Option 2A for 
Langley Place to proceed to detailed design and documentation for future 
construction. 
4. THAT Council notes that funding for the construction of Cremorne Plaza and Langley 
Place will be sought through future capital works programs or grant funding 
opportunities as they become available. 
 
Proposed Recommendation 
 
1. THAT Council notes the outcome of the community consultation undertaken for the 
concept designs for Cremorne Plaza and Langley Place. 
2. THAT Council endorse the amended concept design Option 2A for Cremorne Plaza 
to proceed to detailed design and documentation for future construction. 
3. THAT Council endorses the amended preferred concept design Option 1A for 
Langley Place to proceed to detailed design and documentation for future 
construction. 
4. THAT Council notes that funding for the construction of Cremorne Plaza and Langley 
Place will be sought through future capital works programs or grant funding 
opportunities as they become available. 
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